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California School Boards Association

TIME SENSITIVE, REQUIRES BOARD ACTION
DEADLINE MONDAY, MARCH 16, 2015

January 30, 2015

MEMORANDUM

To: All Board Presidents and Superintendents
CSBA Member Boards of Education

From: Jesus M. Holguin, President

Re: 2015 CSBA Delegate Assembly Election
U.S. Postmark Deadline — Monday, March 16, 2015

Enclosed is the ballot material for election of your region’s or subregion’s representative to
CSBA’s Delegate Assembly. The material consists of the ballot (on red paper), required candidate
biographical sketch form, and if submitted, a résumé. In addition, you will find a “copy” of the
ballot on white paper so that it may be included in your board agenda packet, if you choose to
include it. Only the ballot on red paper is to be completed and returned to CSBA.

The board as a whole may vote for up to the number of vacancies in the region or subregion as
indicated on the ballot. For example, if there are three vacancies in the region or subregion, the
board may vote for up to three individuals. Regardless of the number of vacancies, each board may
cast no more than one vote for any one candidate. (The ballot also contains a provision for write-in
candidates; their name and district must be clearly printed in the space provided.)

The ballot must be signed by the Superintendent or Board Clerk and returned in the enclosed
envelope; if the envelope is misplaced, you may use your district’s stationery. Please write
DELEGATE ELECTION prominently on the envelope with the region or subregion number on the
bottom left corner. Ballots must be postmarked by the U.S. Post Office on, or before, Monday,
March 16, 2015. No late ballots will be accepted.

Election results will be available on CSBA’s website no later than Wednesday, April 1. 1f there is
a tie vote, a run-off election will be held. All re-elected and newly elected Delegates will serve
two-year terms beginning April 1, 2015 — March 31, 2017. The next meeting of the Delegate
Assembly is on Saturday, May 16 — Sunday, May 17 at the Hyatt Regency in Sacramento.

Please do not hesitate to contact the Leadership Services Department at (800) 266-3382 should you
have any questions. Thank you.
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